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MEMORANDUM

TO= William Willets, Chief
Booker Pullen, Supervisor / Acting Chief
Permitting Section
Division of Air Quality

FROM: - Michael A. Abraczinskas, Diréctor % %QY(' : Gl

SUBJECT:  Chemours Company — Fayetteville Works
Facility ID 0900009 and Draft Air Permit Number 03735T44

I have reviewed the Hearing Officer's Report and Recommendations for the Chemours Company
— Fayetteville Works permit modification public hearing held on February 18, 2019. '

I agree with the conclusions of the hearing officer and instruct the permitting section to require
the facility to submit plans for the inspection, calibration and maintenance of parametric
monitoring equipment. The hearing officer has adequately addressed all the comments received
and upon addressing the monitoring equipment plans, you should proceed with issuingthe air
permit for this facility. .

You may reach me at (919) 707-8400 if you have questions regarding this memorandum.

Cc: Heather Carter, FRO Supervisor
Ray Stewart, RRO Supervisor

ZDEQP

NORTH CAROLINA
Uepartment of Environmental Quality

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality | Division of Alr Quality
217 West Jones Street | 1641 Mail Service Center- | Raleigh, North Carolina 276991641
919.707.8400 :



